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Arbor/Data Collection 
In previous years we have sent home data collection sheets for you to check and return to the school office.  This 
year, as all parents now have access to all of the personal information held for you and your child on the Parent 
App within Arbor, we ask that you spend some time to ensure that all the information that we hold is correct and 
to update if necessary (particularly medical and photo permission). We shall continue to use the photo consents 
which we held for last year until advised otherwise. We receive a notification for all the changes you make so that 
we are aware of them as well.  
 

School Uniform 
We would like to remind you of our school uniform as below. While the majority of children are adhering to this, 
there are a few who have returned to school wearing items that are not on the list. Please do not hesitate to 
contact us if you have any questions. 

 
Either a white shirt, white blouse or white polo shirt (with or without a 
school logo) can be worn. A dark blue polo shirt is also acceptable. 
 
Navy blue school jumper or cardigan with the school logo on. 
 
Grey or black trousers, skirt, or shorts (knee-length) or blue gingham 
summer dress / grey pinafore dress. 
 
Black, grey, navy or white socks. Black, navy or grey tights. 
 
Black shoes, (boot style footwear is acceptable during the winter months) 
No trainers unless there are medical or specific known needs. 
 
PE Kit: children should wear t-shirts with a school logo in their house 
colours. We encourage the use of the school hoodies, but other plain blue 
hoodies are acceptable. Suitable navy or black shorts, leggings or 
tracksuit bottoms. Trainers are preferred to daps/plimsolls.  
 
Other than stud earrings, no jewellery (necklaces, bracelets etc) is allowed 
to be worn. No make up is to be worn including nail varnish. All long hair 
must be tied up. Watches to help children learn to tell the time are 
encouraged, however these must not be ‘smart watches’. 
 

 

Reception Starters 
Our newest members of Turtle Class have settled in 
brilliantly. They have enjoyed making books and have 
loved The Colour Monster. Mrs Frampton has been 
impressed with their counting, and how they made nature 
faces with snippings from the trees. Reading with their 
Year 6 buddies has also proved to be very popular, and 
they have also enjoyed playing with their buddies at 
lunchtimes. 
  
 
Mrs Geeson and Mr Turull     
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Notices 

●​ Clubs - All clubs are running next week. 
●​ Dinners - Please remember the cut off for dinner bookings is Thursday midnight for the following week.   
●​ Dinners - New Menu.  This is an advance warning that the Catering Team has advised that the dinner menu will 

be completely updated for Term 2.  We will keep you informed once we have received the new menu. 
●​ Dolphin Swimming Transport - Thank you to all who have paid the contribution to swimming transport for the 

whole term. Please can those paying weekly do so as soon as possible ahead of each session. 
●​ Flu Nasal Spray Immunisation - Please consent yes or no via the email that we have resent today. 
●​ Parent Pay - It has come to our attention from ParentPay that there is a FAKE Apple Store 

App for ParentPay.  Action is being taken to have it removed.  Please be aware that 
ParentPay does not have an app available for download from any app stores.  To use 
ParentPay, parents should visit the website from a mobile phone or computer.  (After logging 
in, the parents can save a shortcut onto their phone’s home screen).   

●​ School Photos - Nigel Coles will be in school on Monday 29th September to take the 
children’s individual and sibling photos.  We are able to offer parents who also have 
pre-school siblings a joint photo (if you would like to do this, arrive at 8.10am at the school 
gate and make your way to the rear entrance to Shark Class).  If your class has PE that day, the children should 
arrive in uniform and bring their PE Kit to change into after the photos. 

●​ SS Great Britain Trip - KS1 are visiting SS Great Britain on 22nd October.  Please see ParentPay to consent/pay. 
●​ St. John’s Church - Please see here the link to the weekly church events. 
●​ Threadworms - We have been advised that some children have needed to be treated for threadworms at home, 

and ask that you ensure your children are washing their hands frequently and properly at home.  Classes shall 
similarly remind the children to do this particularly before break and lunch times.  If you need further advice, 
please see here. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

https://paulton-benefice.org.uk/
https://www.nhsinform.scot/illnesses-and-conditions/stomach-liver-and-gastrointestinal-tract/threadworms/
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Message from Friends of Farrington Gurney School 
We hope everyone had a wonderful summer! 

You should have hopefully all had a paper letter from us, explaining who we are and what we do. 
If you are interested please come along to our first meeting on Monday 22nd September at 8pm at Farrington Inn. 

We have some exciting new events this year & would love some new faces with more new ideas. 
 

Community News 
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Thought for the Week 

“For I was hungry and you gave me food, I was thirsty and you gave me drink, I was a stranger and you 
welcomed me.” (Matthew 25:35 - ESV) 

Have you ever been in a situation where you’ve felt really hungry? When your stomach just 
won’t shut up! Or maybe you remember a time when you were desperate for a drink? Maybe 
it was over the summer, with the really hot weather. I wonder if you’ve ever felt left out 
amongst a group of people? It might be you were invited to something where you didn’t 
know anyone else apart from the person who bought you…and they went off chatting with 
someone else, leaving you to fend for yourself. 
My wife once took me to a dinner where I didn’t know anyone else. She sat with me, so I 
didn’t feel abandoned, but unfortunately we were in Germany and unlike her, I spoke very 
little of the home language. For most of the evening, it went well. My wife was kind enough 
to translate as much as she could. Unfortunately, there was one moment when one of the 
guests said something really funny and everyone burst out laughing…except me. My wife 
tried to translate, but she was laughing so much it was difficult for her. Although I had been 
welcomed, I really felt left out. I felt like a stranger. 
Most of us, if we are honest, have friends who are very much like us. We might have friends 
who work in the same place as us, or are at the same stage in life. They are often similar in 
age, have shared interests and agree with a lot of the things we feel are important in life. It is 
likely that they have a shared cultural background. It is likely that they are the same colour. 
In today’s society, we are asked to notice difference - to notice it and to celebrate it. Although 
we live in a multicultural and diverse country and it is easy to see difference, instead of 
embracing it and celebrating it, we may try to distance ourselves from it. 
Or ignore it. 
Or reject it. 
In today’s verse, Jesus is clear about how we should treat other people, especially those who 

are in need, physically or emotionally. And he 
doesn’t make any exceptions. We’re not asked 
to feed only those who live on our street, or to 
only give a drink to our best friends. He 
doesn’t ask us to only welcome those from 
the same background as us or who look like 
us. Jesus says in a later verse, ‘Whenever you 
did one of these things to someone 
overlooked or ignored, that was me - you did 
it to me.’ (Matthew 25:40 - The Message) 
It is unlikely this week that you will meet 
anyone who is in this sort of need, but what 
would you do if you did? How would you 
react? As a fellow human being, made in the 
image of God, could you help them? 
Mr Marvin 

 


